
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

11th March 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know about some very positive news for the Endeavour Learning Trust, 
which your child’s school is a member of. Endeavour manages eight schools across Lancashire, 
Merseyside and the North-West, including Burscough Priory Academy. 
 
Recently, we were nominated for several awards at the National Multi Academy Trust (MAT) 
Awards. I’m very pleased to announce that Endeavour won awards for overall multi academy 
trust of the year, medium sized multi academy trust of the year and trust leadership team of 
the year.  
 
It was a genuine privilege to collect these awards on behalf of our children, colleagues and 
communities, and I’m delighted that the incredible achievements of our schools have been 
recognised in this way.  
 
We will be celebrating this success right across our Trust, because it’s a reflection of what 
each of our colleagues do, day in and day out, for our wonderful young people. 
 
I would like to sincerely thank you and our pupils for their dedication and hard work. Your 
support and their efforts make achievements like these possible. 
 
We won’t take our foot off the pedal, and I look forward to celebrating further success with 
you in the future, all thanks to our amazing colleagues and pupils. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Clayton 
Chief Executive 


